BIOGRAPHICAL STATEMENT

Christopher Park

Chris Park has been the Executive Director of the Warner Center TMO (transportation
management organization) in Los Angeles since 1989. Under his direction, the TMO has
expanded membership to involve over 95% of their corporate market, and has implemented a
variety of innovative transit, demonstration projects and services. Chris has been very involved
in the Association of Commuter Transportation (ACT), having served as chairman of the national
TMA Council and TMA Summit, and served on the local Southern California ACT Chapter Board
and as newsletter editor. He was also a major contributor to all editions of the national TMA
Handbook, published by ACT. He has presented many papers and taught many professional
development classes at ACT conferences and at various agency and private-sector gatherings.
He has received ACT’s National Leadership Award and the California Governor’s Transportation
Award. Prior to joining the Warner Center TMO, Chris was the manager of Kansas City’s regional
rideshare program. He has a Bachelor’s degree in communications and an M.B.A with an

emphasis in marketing.



